
 
 

 
BULLETIN ON CASE OF TABACO NO. 2 

 
Albania, La Guajira, 20 January 2009 
 
Cerrejón and the Tabaco Relocation Committee wish to remind 
persons with an interest in the Case of Tabaco that, according to the 
agreements between the parties of last 12 December 2008, claims 
may be presented by persons who have not been represented by 
Mr. Armando Perez Araujo. Following presentation of the request, 
Cerrejón will validate the legitimacy of the right claimed and will 
decide whether or not indemnity is payable. For the purpose, the 
same conditions as those agreed on with the Tabaco Relocation 
Committee in all the other cases will be followed. The term agreed 
on for the presentation of claims is up to next 12 February 2009 
They may be addressed to the Cerrejón Social Responsibility and 
Public Affairs Department and presented from Monday to Friday 
from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 midday and from 2:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. at 
the Community Service Office in the Main Entrance - North Cerrejón 
in the municipality of Albania, La Guajira. You may also forward your 
claims to fax No. 350 2044. 
 
Cerrejón also wishes to inform the group of persons who granted 
power of attorney to Mr. Armando Perez Araujo that the money of 
the indemnities agreed on was drafted directly by the Company to 
Banco BBVA - Riohacha, where the corresponding payments are 
being made since last 22 December 2008. 
 
We again invite Mr. Perez Araujo's clients to contact him to learn the 
scope of the agreements and to verify whether or not they are 
beneficiaries of indemnities. If you are a beneficiary, please visit the 
BBVA Riohacha branch to claim payment. 
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